
 

 

August 2025 
 

To: All YCOE Employees 
 

From:  Ray Lippincott, Director Support Operations Services 
 

RE: ANNUAL NOTIFICATION OF EXPECTED PESTICIDES 
 

The Healthy Schools Act of 2000 was signed into law in September 2000 and requires that all schools provide staff 
with annual written notification of expected pesticide use on school sites. The notification will identify the active 
ingredient or ingredients in each pesticide product and will include the Internet address (http://www.cdpr.ca.gov) for 
further information on pesticides and their alternatives. 

 
Below is a list of chemicals that could be used at our school sites. If the list changes, you will receive an updated list. 
 

Potentially Used in the Future 
 

Product Name Active Ingredient EPA No. 

Contrac Blox Bromadiolone 12455-79 

Talstar P Bifenthrin 279-3206 

Termidor Fipronil 432-901 

Wasp Freeze Phenothrin 499-362 

Pronto Big N Tuf Glyphosate 42750-61-2217 

Rozol Pocket Gopher Bail Chlorophacione 7173-184 

 

Staff may request prior notification of individual pesticide applications at each Yolo County Office of Education (YCOE) 
site. Individuals listed on this registry will be notified at least 72 hours before pesticides are applied at specific 
requested site(s). If you would like to be notified every time we apply a pesticide, please complete and return the form 
below to: 

 
Yolo County Office of Education 

Support Operations Services 
1280 Santa Anita Ct., Suite 180 

Woodland, CA 95776 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (530) 668-3777 or by e-mail at ray.lippincott@ycoe.org. 
 

 

I understand that, upon request, YCOE is required to supply information about individual pesticide applications at least 
72 hours before application. I would like to be notified before each pesticide application at the site(s) listed below. 

 
Please identify site(s):    

 

Notify me at (email):    
 

  _ 
Print Name Signature Date 

http://www.cdpr.ca.gov/
mailto:ray.lippincott@ycoe.org

